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We appreciate the comments on TRANS 3026. Entries 30396. and
30413. will be retransmitted accordingly.

The differential gamma~multiplicity data in entry 30411. are
proportional to differential cross-sections, and we believe that
our coding with ARB-UNITS is formally correct. Whether more spe-—
cific quantity-codes for gamma-rmltiplicities with appropriate
unit codes such as "GAM/SR/FIS" or "GAM/FIS/SR" should be intro-
duced, isznother question. We do not suggest to introduce such
codes for the single exceptional case that we had, but would like
to review the matter again should such data be coded more often.
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